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The working group met on November 8, 1999, in a full session at the regular time and again in a small-group session that evening.  The regular meeting was called to order by chairman N. Simon with 6 WG members and 20 guests present.  WG attendance was at normal levels now that the scheduling conflict with C37.13.1 WG has been resolved.  Both working group chairmen greatly appreciate this effort on our behalf.





The PAR for revision of C37.20.1 has not been issued yet, but has been written with the intention of being on the January agenda.





Draft 7 was reviewed, and revisions were incorporated to:


Refine the organization and wording for short-time current withstand and short-circuit current withstand tests, with intent to make the interpretation of test results a more objective process, and less dependant on how one might “read” the standard.  


Coordinate MOC & TOC definitions with 20.2.


Differentiate the voltage limits of instrument and control circuits for ac and dc switchgear.


Add a requirement to provide more isolation of the bus tap wiring for metering and control circuits, and allow a full-voltage connection (via a short-circuit protective device) to a standby generator’s voltage regulator.





Draft 8 (and beyond, as needed) will be circulated beginning in November to confirm these revisions.  It is hoped that the Spring meeting will conclude this round of revisions, and with an approved PAR, be offered to the subcommittee to begin the balloting process.
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